TIME FOR FRANK PANABAKER TO CELEBRATE THE
42" ANNIVERSARY OF TERRY FOX’S
MARATHON OF HOPE!!

The Terry Fox Run is scheduled to take place at Frank Panabaker on Monday September 26,
2022 (weather permitting). Each class will walk, jog, trot, dance or run around the school field
for 40 minutes to honour one of Canada’s (and the world’s) greatest heroes. Every year, the
students display such enthusiasm and pride in this heartfelt celebration.

Frank Panabaker North will begin The Terry Fox Run at the start of Period 3 (10:35 a.m.).

Frank Panabaker South will begin The Terry Fox Run at the start of Period 5 (12:55 p.m.).
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Fundraising for this event will not take place at the school. Rather, if you would like to donate
to cancer research, click on the link below for information on how to do so (via TF school link):

https://schools.terryfox.ca/9981

This link can also be found by going to terryfox.org and clicking on Terry Fox School Run. Follow
the instructions which will take you to the Frank Panabaker Donation page. Our school
fundraising goal is $1500.00. Parents/guardians are welcome to come watch but must stay in the
marked area.

As with any outdoor Phys. Ed. activities, students require proper running shoes, a hat, water
bottle, sunscreen, and the determination to try their best. Just like our Terry!!!

Sincerely,

J. Fairley & R. O’Brien



